Dear Parents and Carers,
We are glad to see you all back and to get into routine and we have actually seen the sun today!

Eid party
We’'ve had a fantastic day celebrating Eid with our friends. It was filled with food, party games and decorations.
Thank you to parents who came in to do henna - staff and pupils loved it - and for the lovely food you all sent in.

Class photographs Wednesday 17th April
| know we have lots of PE sessions throughout the week but please can all children wear full school uniforms
including jumpers/cardigans? Anyone doing PE on Wednesday can bring in trainers in their bags.

Year 6 Leavers’ Hoodies - Last Chance!

We have had 53/64 orders from our Year 6 Pupils for a Leavers Hoody. This is a final reminder that the shop
closes on 21st April 2024.

To place an order, visit: https://shop.fizz-group.co.uk/ and type in our school unique ID: J0O9466YR6

Andrew Western’s Eid Competition

Moss Park is proud to announce that Coral’'s (3C) design was chosen by our MP Andrew and his team as the
overall winner for his Eid Design Competition! A massive well done to Coral and thank you to everyone else who
took part for their wonderful designs.
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Need to Know:

School Spider - It is very important that we can contact you quickly and easily - sometimes it is a change to
routine or reminders for events - and that you have got all our dates and information so please sign up or you
might miss out.

Regular reminders:

Year 3 parents - School dinners are no longer universal free school meals, you will be charged on ParentPay.
Please check on the link https://www.trafford.gov.uk/residents/schools/trafford-catering/free-school-meals.aspx if
you qualify for free school meals.

Tax Free Childcare Vouchers - Parents who use the Tax Free childcare voucher to pay for their child’s after
school club please make sure you select Moss Park Junior School in order for payments to be made.

After school club - Please can parents book at least 2 days in advance for after school club. We can still assist if
you have an emergency. Cancellations need to be made at least 24 hours in advance. If you cancel after this you
may still be charged. Please ensure children are collected and off the premises by 6.00pm at the latest.
Regular late pick-ups risk losing their place.

Collecting children - Please can parents ring the office to notify staff if their child has an appointment. You will
need to show the office staff a copy of the appointment card or text message. Please ensure you collect children



https://www.trafford.gov.uk/residents/schools/trafford-catering/free-school-meals.aspx

promptly from school. If someone else is collecting your child, please contact the school office before 3.00pm.

If your child is unwell (pupils should only be off for something that needs more than ‘calpol and tissues’ as this
helps them develop good habits) or is absent from school for an exceptional circumstance - It is very
important that you either please ring the school office and either speak to a member of staff or leave a voicemail
on the absence line giving the specific reason (Option 1) by 9.30am. Please make sure you include full details of
your child’s iliness.

Date

EVENT

WHAT CHILDREN NEED TO BRING / PARENTS NEED TO
DO

Monday 15th
April

Year 5 and 4 PE

PE kit - with red cardigan/jumper over the top to look smart all
day

Year 4 Swimming -
Booster sessions only

Parents have been notified which children will be doing the
Booster sessions - those children need to bring their swimming
kit and a towel. Let’s get that 25 metres certificate!

Year 3 Trip to Tatton Park

Please make sure your child wears suitable footwear, brings a
coat and their lunch if they are on packed lunches.

Tuesday 16th
April

Year 6 PE

PE kit - with a red jumper/cardigan over the top to look smart all
day.

Wednesday
17th April

EESE/s

Year 6 and 3 PE

PE kit - with a red jumper/cardigan over the top to look smart all
day.

Parents’ Evening

3.30 pm until 6.40 pm. Make sure you have booked your slot on
School Spider

Leavers and Class
photographs

Pupils should look smart in full school uniform please =

Reception D Forest
School

Please come in full school uniform with wellies/boots/coats in a
bag if needed

Thursday 18th
April

Nursery, Reception, Year 1
and 2 PE

PE kit - with a red jumper/cardigan over the top to look smart all
day.

Friday 19th April

Year 1, 2, 3 and 5 PE

PE kit - with a red jumper/cardigan over the top to look smart all
day.

Celebration Assembly

Remember you can watch our assembly live/later on our private
facebook group. | manage the group and | only admit known
families who have agreed to the rules.

Charity fundraising day

Details to follow from the School Council but FYI we are
definitely having a cake sale after school so please do think
about making/bringing cakes to sell - all welcome!




